

Date: 08-05-2024

## Letter of Appreciation

Dear Santu Purkait,

I hope this letter finds you well. On behalf of the department of CSE, Galgotias College of Engineering and Technology, I would like to extend our deepest gratitude for your invaluable contribution as a guest speaker at our recent workshop on Networking and Ethical Hacking for third-year graduation students.

Your insightful presentation and engaging delivery captivated our students throughout the entire three-hour workshop. Your expertise and passion for the subject matter were evident, and it left a lasting impression on all who attended.

Your ability to convey complex concepts in a clear and accessible manner truly enriched the learning experience for our students. By sharing your knowledge, experiences, and real-world insights, you have undoubtedly inspired our students to explore new horizons in the field of networking and ethical hacking.

We are immensely grateful for your dedication and commitment to fostering education and professional development. Your contribution has greatly enriched our academic community, and we sincerely appreciate the time and effort you invested in making our workshop a resounding success.

Warm regards,

Prof. (Dr.) Pushpa Choudhary
HoD-CSE & Allied Specialized Branches
GCET, Greater Noida